From: Kazumi Shimoda
To: Bill Danes
Subject: PMC-12345BC Availability

Dear Mr. Danes,

I am pleased to tell you that we are very satisfied with the performance of the PMC-12345BC machines we
purchased from you last month.

In fact, we are considering placing an additional order. Could you please advise if you have 30 of them in
stock and whether they can be shipped by June 15?

I look forward to hearing from you at your earliest convenience.
Thank you.
Kazumi Shimoda

Network Manager
ABC Industries



